
 

Early Years Pupil Premium (EYPP) and the 
Disability Access Fund (DAF) 
Payable to your childcare provider 
 

Your childcare provider may be able to access additional funding to 
support your three or four-year-old.  
 
The EYPP is to improve the overall quality of provision.  Payable if your 
circumstances meet nationally set criteria – similar to Free School Meals and the 
Two-year-old funding,  
 
The DAF is to support disabled children (in receipt of DLA) access their free 
entitlements. It’s a one-off lump sum paid to the provider nominated by the parent.  

Additional 
funding for 3 

and 4 year 
olds 

For more information please talk to your childcare 
provider (Pre-school, nursery or childminder) 


